
 

 

The Things That Matter 
 
The information gained from 
Student Voice Postcards is 
used to produce The Things 
That Matter report. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

‘Student Voice Postcards’ is 

on again, in Term 3. 

 

An initiative of SA’s Children’s 

Commissioner. 

 

Run each year since 2019, the 

Postcard initiative gives children 

the opportunity to have their    

voices heard. 

 

The exercise takes about 

five minutes and is open to 

primary school children 

grades 2-6. 

 

The Postcards are done in 

class & returned to the 

Commissioner. 

 

The whole exercise is  

completely anonymous. 

Last year, around 14,000         

students took part.  

 

The Postcards will be sent to  

SA’s primary schools from the 

start of Term 3 on Monday 19 

July, 2021. 

 

Students answer 4 questions 

based on the themes: 

 

• What is important to them, 

• What aspirations they have, 

• What they are worried about, 

• What they would change 

about their lives if they could? 

 

 

 

Get your school involved! 

 

It’s fun, easy and your children’s 

responses will be used to help 

shape future policy by identifying 

priorities children have defined.  

 

Click here for details…. 
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